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Press Release 
 

       The Board of Supervisors was made aware of litigation that has been 
filed against Maidencreek Township by the organization Maiden Creek 
Associates. For context, this is the same organization that the Township 
is currently undergoing a Conditional Use Hearing for with for a 930,000 
square foot warehouse.  
 
       The suit alleges that the Township’s Noise Ordinance is not 
compliant with state law. The Board of Supervisors will review the suit 
thoroughly with the Township Solicitor and will respond appropriately. 
As this is a matter of ongoing litigation, the amount of comment that the 
Township will offer publicly will be limited. 
 
       As we go through this process, the Board of Supervisors will continue 
to follow its ordinances, state regulations and statutes as we work 
towards the best interest of the residents. 
 

Board of Township Supervisors 
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